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D R O P   S P O T  

We’re at the end of the penultimate week for this 
term, another week with many highlights. I hope you 
all enjoyed our Nativity: Christmas with the Aliens 
and that you are in awe of the children. They were 
just amazing in all 3 performances!  We were so 
proud of them. The collection at the Nativity raised 
£155.31 which will be donated to South Bucks RDA. 
Thank you so much!  I am sure some of you enjoyed 
the lazy start on Wednesday. Reception and Year 1 
shared classrooms that morning and loved spending 
time in the each other’s classrooms, while Year 2 
learnt all about the tradition of Christingles and even 
made their own. After an early lunch we all went on 
the coach to Norden Farm and enjoyed a performance 
of Kipper’s Snowy Day. Thursday was a ‘normal’ day 
for the children. The children discussed the 
pantomime, Year 1 designed a poster and Year 2 
wrote a review.  That evening the hall was 
transformed into a wreath making workshop, very 
ably led by Mrs Hasted. I highly recommend this for 
next year, not easy, but so much fun. And to finish 
the week, today is Christmas Jumper Day! We had a 
small fashion parade in assembly this morning and 
learnt about the Save the Children charity. Reception 
have had a Christmas filled week which included 
creating Christmas cards and finishing their Nativity 
work. We have been discussing cold weather this week 
and on Friday they had lots of fun designing igloos 
with sugar cubes!  Year 1 continued their work on the 
book ‘Harvey Slumfenburger’s Christmas Present’ by 
writing sentences using and to join words. Year 2 have 
been busy getting ready for Christmas by making 
cards and Christmas hats ready for our Christmas 
party on Tuesday. In PSHE they have continued to 
learn about celebrating differences and learning how 
to be good friends to each other. Next week will be 
the last week of this term, with many fun events to 
look forward to. On Tuesday the children can come in 
dressed in their party clothes for the party. On 
Wednesday we have our Inter House competition and 
on Thursday we will have our Attendance and House 
Cups assembly.Enjoy your weekend! 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Tuesday 14th: Christmas Party 

 Wednesday 15th: Inter House Competition  

 Thursday 16th: School out @ 1pm 

 
Building an igloo using 

sugar cubes 

 
Christingle 

 
Knex Rockets 

 

 Christmas with the Aliens 
Year 2 cast 
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To be continued 
in the new year. 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
To be continued  
in the new year. 

 

 

 
 Harrison, for excellent writing 

on his Christmas card. 

REMINDER 

If you have symptoms of 
COVID, you need to book a 

PCR test. A lateral flow test is 
just a screening test and is not 
sufficient to rule out COVID if 

you have symptoms. 

 

 5th: Meriem 

 8th: Alfred 

 

AWARD 
 Matteo, for helping me bring 

all the milk bottles into the 
school. 
From Mrs Emmett 
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